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Chorale announces
two fall concerts

The Rogue Valley Chorale,
currently in its third season,
will present its fall concerts
next week.

The 81 member group,
which has been in rehearsal
since Sept. 23, will perform
Sunday, Nov. 23 at 3 p.m., at
the Medford Senior High
School auditorium, and Mon-
day, Nov. 24 at 8 p.m. at the
girst Baptist Church, Grants
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Members of the Chorale are

from many areas of the Rogue
Valley, including Grants
Pass, Glendale, Eagle Point,
Jacksonville, Ashland, Rogue
River, Central Point, Talent,
Phoenix, and Medford.

The program will include
selections by Vaughn
Williams and J. S. Bach, and
as a Special salute to the
bicentennial, works by
American composer, Aaron
Copland, who celebrated his
75th birthday on Nov. 15, and a
group of selections by Stephen
Foster, |

The group is directed by

Lynn Sjolund and accom-
panied by Phyllis Hunter.
Carroll Graber is assistant
director. The Rogue Valley
Chorale board of directors has
recently added new members
to its ranks. They are Mrs.
Elizabeth Muller Lorish,
Ashland; Howell B. Edwards,
Grants Pass; Eugene Kent,
Glenn Salisbury, and Mrs.
Bunny Pearson, Medford.
Mrs. Mary Jo Bergstrom was
selected secretary, and David
Underwood as manager. Mrs.
Jan Boardman is chorale
librarian. Officers of the
Board for the 1975-76 year
are: president, Mrs. Leslie
Hall, Medford; vice president,

- Mrs. Mary Kay Harmon, Med-

ford; secretary, Mrs. Pat
Ratz, Grants Pass; treasurer,
Mrs. Kathy Gordon, Medford.

Tickets for the concerts are
$1.50 for adults and 75 cents
for students. They will be
available at the door before
the performances, or can be

obtained from Chorale

members.



